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DATE: August 3, 2021  
 
BID NO. 21-003 ITB              ADDENDUM No. 3 
 
Project  CR 623 (Kenilworth Blvd.) Mill & Resurfacing between Mini Ranch Rd and                    

Haywood Taylor Blvd. 

 

The following represents clarification, additions, deletions, and/or modifications to the above 
referenced solicitation. This addendum shall hereafter be regarded as part of the solicitation. Items not 
referenced herein remain unchanged. Words, phrases or sentences with a strikethrough represent 
deletions to the original solicitation. Underlined words and bolded, phrases or sentences represent 
additions to the original solicitation, as applicable. 
 
Questions and Answers: 
 

1. Item #285-706: Can Shell Rock or Aggregate be utilized in lieu of Limerock? 

a. Yes, provided the proposed alternate material is FDOT approved and has 

a structure number equivalent to 8” Limerock LBR 100.  

 

2. Item #285-709: Can other Base Groups be substituted for Black Base? 

a. No. 

 

3. Is CEI required by contractor? 

a. No 

 

4. Is this project Davis Bacon certified payroll? 

a. No 

 

5. Item #110-1-1: Is clearing Lump Sum (LS) or per Acre (AC)? 

a. Lump Sum. This pay item shall be Lump Sum (LS) with a quantity of one 

(1) for the approximately two acres of clearing and grubbing. 

 

6. Will certified as-built be required? 

a. Yes, the contractor shall provide as-built drawings performed by a 

professional land surveyor, licensed to practice in the state of Florida.  
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7. Is this project unit cost or lump sum? 

a. Lump Sum, but the unit cost are used to establish cost in the event of a 

change order. 

 

8. Please clarify, bid tabulation seems to be missing (2) 12" x 18" mitered end sections. 

a. The 12” x 18” pipe is not proposed to include mitered-end-section 

treatments, but rather a mitered pipe in line with the swale slope. 

 

9. Please clarify, existing concrete driveways were constructed 8" thickness 4000 PSI over 

12" Limerock base per Highlands County Permit. Will the contractor be responsible to 

replace matching thickness and like kind material. 

a. The plans have been reviewed and approved for the proposed 6” 

thickness in accordance with FDOT specifications.  

 

 


